
     

August 29, 2022 
For Immediate Release 
 

Food Supplement Support and 
Cleaning Supply programs extended 

 
The Nunatsiavut Government is advising Beneficiaries of the Labrador Inuit 
Land Claims Agreement that the Food Supplement and the Cleaning Supplies 
programs will be extended to March 31, 2023. The programs were not 
designed to be permanent and will end on April 1, 2023. 
 
Beneficiaries are encouraged to prepare for when the programs end, and 
to make adjustments (both financially and personally) to help ease the 
transition away from the support offered through these initiatives.  
 
No support programs will be available after March 31, 2023. 
 
 

 
 


